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Ethical Veganism in RE - Calling all RE teachers and RE leads! 
Investigating the Use of Ethical Veganism Resources in Religious Education 
 

● Are you interested in trying out new and innovative resources to enhance 

your classroom instruction? 

 
● We are currently looking for participants to be involved in a trial and impact 

study of the Ethical Veganism in RE resources (as created by RE Today with 

the support of Veganism in Education (VinE) and the Animal Interfaith 

Alliance) which includes a variety of engaging activities and lesson ideas to 

help pupils learn about the vegan worldview and philosophical conviction. 

 
● The purpose of this study is to explore how teachers use these resources to 

teach about ethical veganism, and how pupils respond to this topic in a 

religious education setting. Your participation will involve you and your 

students completing an online survey and participating in a group interview. 

 
● The survey will take approximately 15-20 minutes to complete, and the 

interview will take approximately 30-45 minutes.  

 
● Your participation is voluntary, and all information collected will be kept 

confidential.  

 
● If you are interested in participating please complete this short form, or should 

you have any questions about the study contact Heather Marshall at 

Marshalh@edgehill.ac.uk.  

 
● Thank you for considering this opportunity. 

 
 
 

https://teachvine.org/classroom-resources/re
https://teachvine.org/classroom-resources/re
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1sh1AVM934wZWETwWbQnrmLdh24hWiErA1h8hcFMh9ks/edit

